FEB 1 1 2013



CHILDREN'S ADVOCACY CENTER

Serving Johnson County

Executive Committee

Ana Patterson

Board President

Cindy De La Garza

Board Vice President

Cherryl Gilker
Past President

David Johnson Treasurer

Gwen Beeson Secretary

Sharon Conrad

Executive Member

Jeff Havlen
Executive Member

Tammy King
Executive Director

January 24, 2013

Dear Judge and Commissioners,

We would like to express our thanks for the funding decisions made for the 2011-2012 budget year. Your decision to continue funding the Children's Advocacy Center at a \$15,000 level will go far in serving the child victims referred to the center.

To date, we have not received funding for the 2011-2012 year, which I understand was an oversight on my part, regarding a letter stating that we did indeed want and need the funding. Please let this letter reflect such.

Thank you for all that you do to assist us in furthering our mission to provide justice and healing for hurting children!

Sincerely,

Tammy King

Executive Director

Children's Advocacy Center



